
Lindh, Frank 

4/20/2011 8:27:35 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Brian Cherry and Meredith Allen Assignments

Can you be more specific? In particular, please 
define the term "good." Thank you.

From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Wednesday,
April 20, 20118:11AM 
To: Brian K Cherry 
Cc: Lindh,
Frank
Subject: Fwd: Brian Cherry and Meredith Allen 
Assignments

Local boy makes good!

From:
Bottorff, Thomas E

Sent:
Tuesday, April 19, 2011 1:26 PM 

To: All PGE Officers 
Directors 

Cc: SVP Reg Rel 
Organization 

Subject:
Personnel Announcements

Officers & Directors:

SB GT&S 0016552
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I'm pleased to announce that Brian Cherry will 
temporarily assume the role of Vice President, Regulation 
& Rates, effective today. Brian will assume the duties 
previously performed by Jane Yura, who took on the role of Vice 
President, Gas Engineering and Operations in mid 
February.

Brian brings a wealth of regulatory and industry
experience to his new assignment. After joining PG&E in 2000, he served 
in a number of regulatory positions before becoming Vice President, 
Regulatory Relations, in July 2006. Prior to joining 
PG&E, he was lead director for the team that created 
Sempra Energy, the holding company for SoCal Gas and SDG&E. At the 

Sempra
companies, he held positions in Accounting and Finance, Procurement, 

Pipeline
Transportation, Contracts, Gas Trading and Regulatory Affairs. Brian has a 
bachelor’s degree in economics and political science from UCLA, and an 

MBA
with an emphasis in finance from USC.

I'm also pleased to announce that Meredith Allen,
Senior Director in Regulatory Relations, will fill in behind Brian and 
manage Regulatory Relations during the term of Brian's assignment. Meredith 
joined PG&E in 2005 as Chief, Regulatory Relations, taking 
on responsibility for such issues as renewable contracts, AB 32 
implementation, and energy efficiency. Prior to that, she served as 
Senior Regulatory Counsel at Sempra Energy. Meredith received her 
undergraduate degree in political science from Benedictine College in 

Atchison, Kansas, and her J.D. degree from U.C.
Berkeley’s Boalt Hall School of Law.

The length of time Brian and Meredith will serve
in these new roles is uncertain, but could last up to six months.
At that time or sooner, we'll know whether Jane Yura will return to her 

previous duties or continue in her current role within gas engineering 
and operations.
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Please join me in welcoming Brian and Meredith to 
their new interim assignments.

Tom
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